
sfmta.com/8th

INNER RICHMOND NEIGHBORWAY PROJECT

SATURDAY, MARCH 11th, 2017, 1:00 - 3:00 PM (Drop in any time) 
RICHMOND BRANCH LIBRARY (10th ave entrance), 350 10th Avenue

JOIN US FOR AN OPEN HOUSE



MARCH 11 PROJECT OPEN HOUSE
The SFMTA has heard from the Inner Richmond community that 
high levels of vehicle, tour bus, and bicycle traffic contribute to 
safety concerns on 8th Avenue. The Agency is proposing several 
designs to reduce traffic conflicts and slow vehicle speeds on 
this street. These safety improvements include speed humps and 
traffic/turn restrictions. Our goal is to make 8th Avenue a more 
pleasant place to walk and bike to neighborhood destinations and 
nearby parks. Stop by and give us your feedback on traffic calming 
and circulation changes that affect your neighborhood!

For a preview of what we’ll be discussing at the Open House, please 
visit www.sfmta.com/8th. Contact the project manager at Charlie.
Ream@sfmta.com with any questions or concerns you might have. 


